
UKRO Board Meeting – September ’23 – Update for Website Tab: 

• Ongoing work regards development of the reviewed UKRO Business plan; 

• Significant progress made between UKRO & IFE re the Operators course 

which will have IFE accreditation; 

• UKRO Academy gaining a lot more interest across the UK and several 

additional FRS’s have now subscribed; 

• Ongoing work re developing a new promotional video for UKRO; 

• Date of next meeting – 5th December ‘23. 

 

 


